
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Human Resources 
 
 
 
Date: May 27, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist 
 Superintendent  
  
From:   Steve Archibald  
  Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources  
      and District Services  
 
Re:  Secondary Fitness Equipment Replacement – Bond 2013       
 
 

Bids have been received related to the replacement of fitness equipment in each high 
school and two of the middle schools.  I am requesting this item be placed on the June 1, 
2020 agenda in order to provide the Board of Education with information regarding our 
recommended purchase. 

 

 

 

  
 


